
Linköping 2023-04-03 

 

Fredrik Holmberg announced as new CEO of 
Netadmin systems 

Netadmin Systems has announced the appointment of Fredrik Holmberg as the 
new CEO of the company, effective April 1, 2023. Fredrik has over 13 years of 
experience in the industry and at Netadmin, where he previously served as the 
VP of Professional Services. 
Netadmin Systems has been at the forefront of the industry for 20 years, providing cutting-
edge solutions to help fiber operators and service providers manage their fiber networks more 
efficiently. 

Netadmin's basic idea is to elevate people from within its organization, recognizing the value 
and potential of its employees and providing opportunities for professional growth and 
development. The company believes that investing in its human capital is key to its success. 
Netadmin is confident that Fredrik Holmberg's leadership and experience will help the company 
continue to grow and deliver exceptional value to its customers. 

Fredrik Holmberg will replace Ulf Lindberg, who has been with the company for several years. 
Ulf Lindberg will be transitioning to a new role as Group Leader within Lumine Group, which 
includes Netadmin as one of its companies. In his new role, Ulf will serve as the group leader 
for Netadmin and its sister companies, and he will continue to serve as an advisor to the new 
CEO. 

Ulf Lindberg expressed excitement over the appointment of Fredrik Holmberg as the  
new CEO; 

"I am absolutely thrilled to welcome Fredrik as the new CEO of Netadmin. With his 
stellar track record and years of experience in the industry, I do not doubt that he will 
excel in his new role and lead our company to even greater heights of success." 

Ulf Lindberg also mentioned the importance of strong, visionary leadership in driving the 
growth and development of Netadmin and expressed his conviction that Holmberg will prove 
to be a true asset in this regard. 

"I am honored to take on the role of CEO at Netadmin and look forward to building on 
the company's success. I am committed to ensuring that we continue to deliver 
innovative solutions and exceptional service to our customers. I would also like to 
express my sincere thanks to Ulf Lindberg for his leadership and expertise, which have 
been invaluable to Netadmin during his years as CEO." 

/Fredrik Holmberg, CEO. 

With the appointment of Fredrik Holmberg as the new CEO, Netadmin is poised for even 
greater success in the future. The company will continue to expand its products and services 
and establish new partnerships while maintaining its commitment to providing innovative 
solutions and enabling digital experiences while delivering the highest quality and customer 
service. 

 



About Netadmin 
Netadmin Systems enables positive digital experiences for the world's internet users by 
supplying essential software for open-access fiber operators. As a vertical software company, 
Netadmin is creating purpose-built solutions based on their product Netadmin Nine supporting 
fiber operators on their journey of building, operating, and monetizing fiber networks.   

 

To learn more: Visit netadminsystems.com. 


